From: Richard Simpson <G >
Sent: 15 March 2022 18:09

To: Amy Ly <Amy.Ly@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Primrose Hill CAAC - Consultation for planning application 44 Chalcot Road

Hello Amy,

Thanks for clearing this up! As our only concern was the
double-height window, we have no objection to the revised
scheme.

Many thanks for all you work on this application,
best wishes,

Richard
Chair PHCAAC



